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Act now, if you don’t want to miss the opportunity to participate and attend your favorite sessions at the early intervention conference this year!   Over 300 participants from throughout the state have already registered, and registration will close on April 25.  The registration process is easy – simply click on the “Register NOW!!” banner at the top of  TECS’ website home page, and then complete and submit the online registration form.  The registration fee of only $35.00 includes a conference bag and t-shirt, as well as lunch and refreshments.  
The conference, scheduled for May 22 from 9:00 a.m. until 4:45 p.m. at the beautiful White Oak Conference Center in Winnsboro, SC, will feature presentations by nationally acclaimed leaders in the field of early intervention.  Many of you are already familiar with the names Robin McWilliam, and Gerald Mahoney.  These experts have conducted major research on early intervention practices, published books and journal articles on early intervention topics, and trained early intervention students at major universities.  They will be presenting information that is of interest to families who have special instruction services as part of their IFSP as well as providers of special instruction.  Their talks will include:

· working with families, 

· early intervention curriculum, and 
· consultation in service provision.  
Other presenters from national and state agencies will offer information on such topics as working with babies who were born prematurely, early intervention for young children with autism, home visiting practices, and evidence-based practice in service coordination.  Exhibitors from a variety of companies and organizations will be there to offer information and/or products for sale.
So, come join with families and early intervention service providers for a full day of learning about what is new and best in the field of early intervention in the nation and in our state.  Enjoy food, fun, friendship, shopping, and door prizes along with it!  If you have attended other conferences, you will find that the South Carolina Early Intervention Conference for Families and Providers compares as a great value.  If you have never been to an early intervention conference before, this one will be a great place to start.  See you there!
